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Commercial harvest of targeted macropod species should continue as per current regulations.  
Commercial harvest not only provides a sustainable protein source for human consumption but 
also allows population control of a species which is booming due to out impact on the land.  
If it wasn’t for agricultural land with improved pastures, hay/grain crops and artificial watering 
points the species population would not be at the number we are currently seeing.  
I believe the government and processors should work closer together to market such a unique 
protein throughout the world. There is no other free range organic sustainable lean protein 
source available in this country yet we choose to ignore it and condemn the industry. 


